## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

BUSINESS OFFICE

KARL KLOOZ, BURSAR

May 24th, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Head Basketball Coach University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

At the meeting of the Big Six Directors last week, it was voted that there would be a basketball coaches meeting held at the Continental Hotel in Kansas City, Missouri, on August 12th, for the purpose of making a schedule for 1944-45 and to discuss such other business as may be brought before the coaches.

I give you this information at this time so that you may make your plans accordingly.

Bursar & Acting Director of Athletics

Yours very truly,

KK: JMT